

9500 East Sixteenth Street • Indianapolis, Indiana 46229 BOX OFFICE AND INFORMATION: (317) 532-6280 • FAX: (317) 532-6440

May 12, 2006

Shane Partlow Theatre A Go-Go, Inc. 9646 Lucerne Avenue, #106 Culver City, California 90232

Dear Shane,

Sorry to be late getting this letter to you, but with all of our shows and school activities, it has been pretty hectic.

I wanted to thank you for bringing "Queen of BINGO" to the Warren Performing Arts Center, here in Indianapolis, Indiana. The audience thoroughly enjoyed the show and the laughs were many. We had several "Red Hat" groups and senior adult bingo club players who really could relate to the show. "Babe" and "Sis" were just too funny and many in the audience did not even know they were played by guys.

You have a real hit on your hands and I know that you will continue to have much success with the show.

Penny Mitchell Auditorium Director